DRAINAGE MINUTES
DISTRICT LAFAYETTE #105
NOVEMBER 12, 2020

The Drainage District Trustees of Story County met in a Zoom conference originating from the Public
Meeting Room of the Story County Administration Building in Nevada, IA to consider the annexation of
additional lands into Drainage District Lafayette #105. Members present were Lisa Heddens, chair, and
Lauris Olson. Also present were Story County Engineer Darren Moon and Drainage Clerk Scott Wall,
and Drainage Engineers Kent Rode and Tyler Conley from Bolton & Menk, Inc.

Heddens called the meeting to order at 11:30 a.m. and stated it was being held virtually on the Zoom
videoconferencing platform due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and the attendant risks of meeting in
person.

Olson moved, seconded by Heddens, to approve the agenda. Motion carried unanimously (MCU).

Rode summarized the annexation report (on file at the Story County Auditor’s Office). The process was
initiated by Nick Hermanson, representing Woodland Farms, who requested that land owned by
Woodland Farms be annexed into Joint Drainage District Hamilton #105-Story #1. The request prompted
a look at two neighboring districts as well, one of which was Lafayette #105. The lands recommended for

annexation into Lafayette #105 were classified based on the original schedule and will be added to the
existing district classification.

Wall said the Auditor’s Office had not received any comments regarding the proposed annexation.

Olson moved, seconded by Heddens, to annex the additional lands in the engineer’s report into Lafayette
#105 and add those lands to the existing classification schedule. MCU,

Olson moved, seconded by Heddens to adjourn. MCU. Meeting adjourned at 11:35 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,

MJAW

Scott T. Wall



